
 

 
Falls Road Primary School 

NEWSFLASH  
 

22 February 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
PARENT INTERVIEWS – MONDAY 13 MARCH  
During the first 5 weeks of school, teachers will be conducting a range of assessments with students in 
their classes. This will give them valuable information on where their students are at and where they 
need to focus their strategies for improvement. This also gives them great information to enable them to 
differentiate their learning programs for different groups of students in their class. They will be able to 
share this information with you during the Parent Interviews on Monday 13 March. 
  
A reminder that school closes at 11.30am on this day. 
  
Please use this link on the Online Booking System to book a time with your child/rens teacher.  Bookings 
are available from today until Thursday 9 March at 3.00pm. 
 
https://sobs.com.au/pt3/parent.php?schoolid=1437 
 
FACTION SWIMMING CARNIVAL 
Please return Faction Swimming nomination forms by Friday 3 March. 
 
ARRIVING AT SCHOOL 
Students MUST NOT be arriving at school before 8.00am as there is no supervision available. Students arriving 
at school between 8.00am and 8.25am must go to the oval to participate in our 100s Club.  All students should 
go to the oval if they arrive before 8.25am.  Classroom doors will open at 8.30am. 
  
BICYLES AND SCOOTERS 
Students riding their bicycles or scooters to school MUST ensure that they are securely locked each morning. 
They must also walk the bicycles or scooters while on school grounds.  There have been a couple of 
near misses of knocking younger students over when riding down the footpath at the end of the day. 
 
COVID – RAT TESTS 
To make sure you are prepared, please collect your Free RAT tests from Administration 
 
WATER BOTTLES/HATS 
Please ensure students bring their water bottle and hat every day. 

 
COMPUTER SCREENS / TV 
We have computer screens, keyboards, mouses and cords which are surplus to School needs.  We also have 
an 43” TV and wall bracket (it is not a smart TV).  If you would like any of these, please contact Administration 
and collect from Administration before Wednesday 1 March. 
 
FUNDRAISER – TUTUS AND TIES FOR VARIETY 
This event will be taking place on Friday 3 March.  Wear your tutu or a tie and bring a gold coin donation.  
There will also be a raffle.  See attached flyer. 
Kind Regards 
 
CONSENT2GO INFORMATION – NEW PARENTS 2023 
Please find attached information regarding Consent2Go which enable parents to easily update student 
contact details and medical information. 
 
 
David Ingle 
Principal 

 


